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C/o0. The Indian Bank
Lady Curzon Road,
Cantonment,
BANGALORE - 1,

16th December 1970,

Dear Mr. Nahar,
Thank you for your letter of December 2, 1970.
We are happy to send you a small contribution for the
auspicious occasion of Mr, Sinha's Birthday Celebrations.
We know well how much Mr. Sinha has toiled
and contributed to the cause of Art not only in Bengal
but in the whole of India and also abroad. We are
very happy to associate ourselves with that function.

With our kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(SVETOSLAV ROERICH)

Encl. cheque No.318619 dated
16.12.1970 on the First National City Bank,
Bombay.
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(8.R,)

Shri Nirmal Nahar,
Assistant General Secretary,
CALCUTTA ART SOCIETY,

B-5, Bharat Bhavan,

3 = Chittaranjan Avenue,
CALCUITA - 13,




